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20 Tepper Lane, Perth-Andover, NB E7H 0B8 | Phone: 506.273.4885 | Fax: 506.273.4975 | E-mail: officc@vgm.ca

April 6, 2020

Dear Family of VGM Residents,

We currently have no instances of presumptive nor positive cases of COVID-19 within
our employee or Resident population at the Manor. We have continued to take precautionary
measures to protect our Residents from COVID-19. Each day we learn more about this virus, so

we are continuing to evolve our procedures.

Our Residents are feeling somewhat isolated, so we are happy to arrange phone calls,
FaceTime video calls, Facebook Messenger calls, or any other type of communication method
you wish. We have started a Facebook Page called Victoria Glen Manor, Inc where we are
posting pictures/videos of Residents. They are very pleased when we read the comments back
to them. Please feel free to call the main phone line at the Manor 506-273-4885 ext. 4885 if
you wish to set up a video call with your loved one.

If you have any questions, please call us at 506-273-4885 and ask to speak to a
Registered Nurse.

Please take care of yourselves, and thank you for all of the support you have shown our
Staff and Residents.

Sincerely, 5
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Donna Miller-Wallace
Executive Director
Victoria Glen Manor, Inc.



